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DOC21/1085353-2 
 

Ms Emma Barnet 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Resources Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW  2001 
 
Email: Emma.Barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

ELECTRONIC 
20 December 2021 

 
Dear Ms Barnet 
 

PH Penrith Operations Pty Ltd – Proposed Modification to Glass Recycling Volume  
(SSD-5267-Mod-3) 

 
Thank you for your request for advice received on 7 December 2021, requesting the NSW 
Environment Protection Authority (EPA) review and comment on the Modification Application and 
Report in respect of proposed modification to the glass recycling volume at PH Penrith Operations 
Pty Ltd (SSD-5267-Mod-3) at 126 Andrews Road, Penrith NSW 2740 (Premises).  
 
The EPA has reviewed the ‘Scoping Report for Modification of SSD-5267’ prepared by Build Run 
Repair and understands the proposal involves an increase to the volume of material processed 
annually at the Premises. 
 
The EPA is aware of extensive refurbishment works at the Premises over the previous 12 months 
and considers that the potential environmental impacts associated with the proposal have been 
adequately assessed and that the environmental management measures currently in place at the 
Premises are appropriate. As such the EPA has no objection to the proposed modification.  
 
PH Penrith Operations Pty Ltd, holds Environment Protection Licence No. 20381 to carry out the 
scheduled activities of resource recovery and waste storage at the Premises under the Protection 
of the Environment Operations Act 1997.  
It is recommended that the applicant contact the EPA directly in relation to any variations to their 
Environment Protection Licence that may be required should the modification of consent be 
approved.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Felicity Bain on (02) 8275 1513 
or by electronic mail at info@epa.nsw.gov.au. 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
GEORGE OREL 
A/ Unit Head - Regulatory Operations - Metropolitan North  
Environment Protection Authority 


